
 

WRITTEN COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC 

Notice of the Public Hearing regarding Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 2377 (Cannabis), 2020 was 
advertised on the Peace River Regional District website, and in all local newspapers, on November 12th, 
13th, 19th and 20th, as per the Local Government Act.  
 
At the November 26 public hearing, the public was notified that the public hearing was extended to 
Friday, December 11, 2020 to provide additional time for submission of written comments on the 
proposal. 
 
As of the date of publication of the agenda for this public hearing, (Friday, December 4, 2020) no 
written comments from the public had been received.  
 
Any public comments received by the PRRD between the agenda publication date and the public 
hearing, will be provided to the Board during the public hearing, read aloud for the benefit of the 
listening audience, and appended to the agenda following the meeting.  
 
  


